
LA VISTA Newsletter July 19, 2018

2018 Annual Charity Golf
Tournament

Wow!! What a turnout!
This was a our best Golf Tournament fundraiser yet!

All spots were filled more than a week prior to the event,
and even the side events, raffles, coupon books were all

wildly successful.
Thank you to everyone who participated, sponsored,

donated and volunteered: you are the ones who really
made the magic happen.

Keep an eye out for our next email, and we'll tell you
how your generous participation in this charity is

making a beautiful difference in the lives our
community families.





"BE HAPPY IN THE MOMENT, THAT'S ENOUGH.
EACH MOMENT IS ALL WE NEED, NOT MORE."

~ MOTHER TERESA
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